Charity Garage Boot Sale

An event   “Charity Garage Boot Sale” was organized by members of the Asian Ambassador’s Ladies in Amman (AALIA) on 4th May, 2013 at the King Hussein Part.  Part of the proceeds collected during the event will be donated to various charities in Amman. The Embassy of India, Amman along with H.E. Ambassador and Mrs. Ambassador took part in the event. 

